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Subordinate Legislation Act 1994
NOTICE OF PREPARATION OF REGULATORY IMPACT STATEMENT

Guardianship and Administration (Fees) Regulations 2022
Notice is given in accordance with section 11 of the Subordinate Legislation Act 1994 that a 

Regulatory Impact Statement (RIS) has been prepared in relation to the proposed Guardianship and 
Administration (Fees) Regulations 2022 (the proposed Regulations). 

The proposed Regulations, to be made under section 194 of the Guardianship and Administration 
Act 2019 (the Act), will replace the Guardianship and Administration (Fees) Regulations 2019 which 
expire on 28 February 2022.

The objective of the proposed Regulations is to set the annual fee to be paid by estates which are 
the subject of an administration order made under the Act.

The RIS examines the impact of the proposed Regulations against other fee options and concludes 
that the proposed Regulations are the most equitable and efficient method of achieving the identified 
objectives.

Copies of the RIS and the proposed regulations are available on the Engage Victoria website at 
https://engage.vic.gov.au/guardianship-and-administration-fees-regulations-2022

Public comments are invited on the RIS and the proposed Regulations. All comments must be in 
writing and received no later than 5.00 pm on Monday 10 January 2022. 

The preferred method of submission is via the Engage Victoria website or by email to 
communityrightslawreform@justice.vic.gov.au

All comments and submissions will be treated as public documents unless the person making the 
comment or submission requests that it not be publicly available.

JACLYN SYMES MP 
Attorney-General 
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